
15. december 2020 

Til URU – mail sendt fra Hak Chol Ri til jeres orientering. 

t.o. ”The attached data” Hak Chol Ri nævner sidst i mailen, er information med fotos om Yangdok 
Hot Spring Resort. 

Hilsen 

Lone McPhee 

Fra: Hak Chol Ri [mailto:rhc.john@yahoo.com]  
Sendt: 11. december 2020 16:10 
Til: Bertel Haarder <Bertel.Haarder@ft.dk> 
Emne: DPR Korean embassy message 

 Dear Mr Bertel Haarder 

It's Ri Hak Chol,counselor of DPR Korean embassy in 
Stockholm. 

It was nice to talk with you just ago. 

As for bilateral relations, there is not much understanding 
between two countries. 

There are not much news reports or information about DPR 
Korea,so Danish people are lack of opportunities for getting 
knowledge of the country. Most have bad impressions of 
DPRK. 

But I think we should build up bridge between so that 
promote understanding, political and economic exchanges. 

We would like to bring attention of Folketing to DPRK for 
improving relations and looking for mutual benefits. Keeping 
communications and being updated may help to stimulate 
wishes for better relations. 
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I would like to keep you updated with realities of DPRK so 
that we could share or you share with your colleagues. 

Please find attached data. 

Best Regards 

Ri HC 

COUNSELOR 

contact number: 0046-8767-3836, 0046-76-970-4952 
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